

INSIGHT MATTERS

James J. Steinkrauss
Attorney-at-Law
jjs@rathlaw.com
(603) 410-4314
Please reply to: Concord Office

October 31, 2022

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval of Proposed 2022 Qualified Capital Project Adjustment Charge Docket DW 22-006

Dear Chairman Goldner:

On behalf of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., please see the attached Recoupment Calculation for the 2022 QCPAC submitted in Docket DW 22-006, filed in accordance with Order No. 26,697, dated October 11, 2022, as amended by a procedural order issued by the Commission on October 13, 2022. This filing is made electronically in accordance with the Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 2020, and does not contain any confidential information.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

James J. Steinkrauss

Enc.

Cc: Service List (via electronic mail)